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LIMITLESS POTENTIAL                               IGNITE PASSION                                EMBRACE DIFFERENCE
09.09.20
Dear Parents, Carers,
On behalf of the Hazlewood Team, I would like to sincerely thank you for your excellent support since re-opening our school. We will continue to work closely as at a team to ensure that, despite the current situation, our children receive the best all round education they truly deserve.

As you may be aware the number of COVID-19 cases in the UK is on the increase. We must therefore all work together in ensuring that we continue to be consistent in terms of safety for all children, parents and staff in our school community. Every one of us plays a vital role in stopping the spread of COVID-19.
Here are some important reminders:

COVID-19 Symptoms:

If your child or a staff member become unwell with a new, continuous cough, loss of taste or smell or a high temperature in school, they will be sent home and advised to take a test and self-isolate. Where the child, young person or staff member tests negative, they can return to their setting (if they feel well and no longer have symptoms similar to COVID-19) and the fellow bubble members can end their self-isolation. 

If there is a suspected COVID 19, then the individual will be isolated and parents / guardians informed. School will contact our local public health protection team immediately for help and advice.
Food & Drink
Please remember to bring two water bottles and a disposable packed lunch to school every day. 

Social Distancing
We have put specific measures in place to ensure that each year group would enter the school yard at one time. However, I recognise that it is sometimes difficult to observe social distancing measures due to the number of Parents/ Carers dropping off or collecting the children, particularly in the pathway opposite nursery leading to the KS2 yard.

To improve social distancing at school for drop-off/ pick, please observe the following:

· Leave the school premises straight after drop-off and pick-up.
· Ensure that a safe distance is adhere to between parents/ carers at all times.

Please do not hesitate to contact me, should you have any questions or worries.
Best regards
Mr. S. Bommel

HEADTEACHER
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Hazlewood Community Primary School,


 Canterbury Way, Woodlands Park, Wideopen,


Newcastle Upon Tyne. NE13 6JJ.


Tel:(0191) 9178545


Email:office@hazlewoodprimary.co.uk


� HYPERLINK "http://www.hazlewoodprimary.co.uk" �www.hazlewoodprimary.co.uk�


 Headteacher     	Mr. S. Bommel











